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NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
GOLDSBORO, NORTH CAROLINA

The regular meeting of the Commission on Community Relations and
Development, scheduled for Tuesday, December 10, 2024 has been rescheduled
to Tuesday, December 3, 2024 at 6:00 p.m., and will be held at The Laughing Owl,
100 North Center Street, Goldsboro, North Carolina.

This is the 19t day of November, 2024.
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Laura Getz, MMC/NCCMC
City Clerk
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